
 
February 6, 2015 
Announcement 878 

 

Attention Pharmacies:  New Billing Instructions for Vaccine 

Claims when Submitted with a Non-participating Prescriber 

Due to Ordering, Prescribing and Referring (OPR) 

Practitioner Validation 

Effective February 6, 2015, pharmacies submitting claims for vaccines to Nevada Medicaid and Nevada Check Up 

with non-participating prescribers will need to enter the following information: 

Prior Authorization Type (461-EU) = ‘01’ 

Prior Authorization Number Submitted (462-EV) = ‘44444444444’ 

This override is applicable only when billing for vaccines. 

The current override instructions for all point of sale (POS) claims will no longer be effective. 

 


